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Descripción:
Course Objectives


This programme is jointly organised by the International Telecommunication Union
(ITU) and the Infocomm Development Authority (IDA) of Singapore.


The programme will cover Singapore?s infocommunications media regulatory
landscape, telecommunications competition and resource management.


Participants will also have opportunities to interact with senior
infocommunications media policy and regulatory experts.





Infocomm Development Authority of Singapore


The mission of the Infocomm Development Authority of Singapore (IDA) is to
develop information technology and telecommunications within Singapore with a
view to serve citizens of all ages and companies of all sizes.


IDA does this by actively supporting the growth of innovative technology
companies and start-ups in Singapore, working with leading global IT companies
as well as developing excellent information technology and telecommunications
infrastructure, policies and capabilities for Singapore.





International Telecommunication Union


The International Telecommunication Union (ITU) is the United Nations
specialised agency for information and communication technologies (ICTs).


ITU allocates global radio spectrum and satellite orbits, develops the technical
standards that ensure networks and technologies seamlessly interconnect, and
strives to improve access to ICTs to underserved communities worldwide.


ITU is committed to connecting the entire world's people ? wherever they live
and whatever their means. Through its work, it protects and supports the
fundamental right to communicate.
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Terms of Award


The course is sponsored by the Government of Singapore under the Singapore
Cooperation Programme Training Award and the Small Island Developing States
Technical Cooperation Programme.








Under this programme arrangement, the Government of Singapore will bear the
following expenses for the successful applicants (thereafter known as
participants) during their training in Singapore. These expenses include:





. A daily training allowance of One Hundred and Twenty Singapore Dollars (S$120)
from first day to last day of the course to cover meals and daily expenses.
[Complimentary breakfast is provided in the hotel from the first day to one day
after the course];


. Transportation to course venue and site visits;


. Medical insurance for participants to cover accident and hospitalisation
during their stay in Singapore in accordance with the policy of a local
insurance company; and


. Accommodation for the entire duration of the course.

Requisitos:
Synopsis


By the end of the programme, participants will gain deeper insights on
government policy-making and regulation in the converging Infocomm Media
landscape in Singapore.


Topics to be covered include:


. Singapore?s Infocomm Media journey towards a Smart Nation;


. Regulating a competitive telecommunications and media sector;


. Managing Scarce Resources, including Spectrum Management;


. Internet-related polices, including Net Neutrality and Zero-Rating;


. Convergence issues, including Over the Top Services;


. Broadcasting issues; and


. Cybersecurity.





Methodology


The 5-day course will be conducted by senior Singapore government policy and
regulatory practitioners and industry experts who will share their experiences
and conduct discussions together with participants.


Besides formal lecturing, programme activities include open discussions, small
group session for participants to share their regulatory experience in their
respective countries, case studies, regulatory clinics and external site visit.

The programme also includes social events to facilitate networking amongst
participants.





Application Information


Applicants should be:


. Senior government officials with at least 5 years of related experience in
ICT, Telecom and/or Media regulation fields;


. Nominated by their respective Governments;


. Proficient in written and spoken English; and


. In good health.


**************************************************************


NOTA: NO INCLUYE PASAJE AEREO


**************************************************************


. Participants are to bear their personal miscellaneous expenses that might be
incurred prior to receiving the allowance.


. Any expenses for out-patient medical/dental treatment will be borne by the
participants themselves.





Documentación Requerida: 





- Singapore Cooperation Programme Application Form (solicitarlo en:
becas@auci.gub.uy)


- CV


- Fotocopia del Titulo Universitario u otros 


- Fotocopia de Certificado de conocimiento de Idioma Inglés 


- Fotocopia del carnet de salud 


- 2 Fotocopias de cédula 


- Carta de aval de la institución que lo patrocina dirigida a la Agencia
Uruguaya de Cooperación Internacional 


- Formulario de Becas AUCI (solicitarlo en: becas@auci.gub.uy)


- Decreto 234/86 firmado (solicitarlo en: becas@auci.gub.uy)








Toda la documentación debe ser presentada en: 


Presidencia de la República - Torre Ejecutiva - Plaza Independencia 710 -P.7 Of.
703 "Sección Becas"  de L a V de 9:00 a 17:00 hrs.

Observaciones:
**************************************************************


NOTA: NO INCLUYE PASAJE AEREO


**************************************************************


Please address the forms to:





Director-General


Technical Cooperation Directorate


Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Singapore


Tanglin


Singapore 248163





Attn: Mr Teo Kah Beng


Tel: (65) 6379 8475


Fax: (65) 6479 3357


E-mail: TEO_Kah_Beng@mfa.gov.sg





Information on Singapore


For more information about Singapore, you may wish to visit the Singapore
Tourism Board website at www.yoursingapore.com




